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CITY OF MILKAUKEE
200780V -5 PH I: 4

RONALD D. LEDRHARDT -
CITY CLERK

N

November 4, 2002

City Clerk

City of Milwaukee

200.East Wells . . e : r e e -
Milwaukee, WT 53202 ' 'i

Re:  Denial of Certificate of Appropriateness for 2505 N. Grant Boulevard
(Grant Boulevard Historic District)

Dear City Clerk:

Attached you will find the letter stating the denial for a certificate of appropriateness.
We would like to appeal that decision. The letter is not very specific about the appeal
process. We would be happy to provide any information that you would need to

expedite the appeal process.

If you have any questions you may reach us at 414/873-5169.

Sincerely,

B Yl
Brian J. Plonke
Historic Preservation Officer

Khayyana Wintrey (copy - microfilay)
Fredrick G. Gorden, 7th District Alderman

808 Noith Broadway, Milwaukes, Wisconsin, Phone (414) 286-5300
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 324, Milwaukee, Wi, 53201-0324
internet Addraas: www.mkedsd.org Business Information: www.milwaukeebiz com
T.D.0, Numbers: Rent Assisfance 286-2921 and Community Services 286-3504
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